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P.O. Box 221890

Hollywood, FL  33022-1890

Telephone (954) 925-3492
                                           Frederick Bloetscher, Ph.D., P.E.

             Facsimile   (954) 925-2692                                                  e-mail: h2o_man@bellsouth.net

May 25, 2015
Mr. Dominic F. Orlando, P.E.
Public Services Director

100 W. Dania Beach Blvd.

Dania Beach, FL 33004

RE:  
Award Recommendation 


Lime Softening Upgrades – Chlorine Bid 15-003
Dear Mr. Orlando,

Per our conversation, this is a summary of the lime softening upgrades – chlorine upgrade bid for Dania Beach.  The chlorine upgrades are overdue per the City’s risk management plan.  The design/build bid has been prepared and the bid was advertised in April.  The mandatory pre-bid was held on May 1, an addendum issued 10 days later, with bids accepted on May 22, 2015. Two bids were received as follows:

	Item
	Close Construction
	FL Design

	Hypochlorite System
	 $      236,493.00 
	 $       467,000.00 

	Contingency
	 $        30,000.00 
	 $         30,000.00 

	
	
	

	TOTAL
	 $      266,493.00 
	 $       497,000.00 

	Alt 1 Painting Structure, concrete repairs, door replacements
	 $          9,000.00 
	 $          40,000.00 

	Alt 2 Roof repair
	 $          4,200.00 
	 $            5,000.00 

	Alt 3 Hurricane screen
	 $          8,500.00 
	 $            5,000.00 

	Alt 4 Tank materials with UV
	 $          2,500.00 
	 $            8,000.00 


Based on the bids received, I recommend awarding the bid to the lowest bidder. Should you have any questions, please let me know.
Sincerely,

Frederick Bloetscher, Ph.D., P.E., President 
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